From: Linnet Botkin

To: Jamey Ayling
Subject: meat plant
Date: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 1:09:44 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

| do not want this meat plant on Wilson Creek Road.
Linnet Botkin
Ellensburg
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